
Dear all, 

Please see attached letter from Jason Leitch, National Clinical Director, Scottish Government and 

Susi Buchanan, Director of NSD outlining a request for support with mapping of services for the long 

term effects of COVID-19. 

The service mapping is in two questionnaires. The first questionnaire is to capture the services and 

support needs for patients with long term effects of COVID-19 in health boards and IJBs. It has been 

split into sections for acute services, diagnostics and IJBs  

The second questionnaire is for GP practices to complete and I would be grateful if this could be sent 

to each Practice Manager with the request that they ensure that it is completed either by a GP 

within the practice following discussion with other members of staff particularly other clinicians, or, 

by the PM on behalf of the practice based on a detailed discussion with the GPs and other relevant 

staff in the practice. Link to GP questionnaire. 

Grateful for your support with this. 

Best wishes, 

Karyn Robertson, 

Senior Programme Manager, 

National Network Management Service  

NHS National Services Scotland  

Meridian Court  

5 Cadogan Street  

Glasgow  

G2 6QE  

 

0141 300 1311 

0775 220 4655 

Karyn.Robertson@nhs.scot  
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=veDvEDCgykuAnLXmdF5JmsLK8gDJoZVJmn-kjuV5SOZUQlhYOThDM1AwUEZCUzAxS0E2NzFES0RaVS4u
mailto:Karyn.Robertson@nhs.scot

